New Shoreline Legislation

Pursuant to Senate Bill 6914 The Town and Village of Skaneateles has been granted jurisdictional authority
for any development of boathouses, mooring and docks in any waters within or bounding the respective
municipality to a distance of fifteen hundred feet from the shoreline. This legislation was signed into law
by Governor Hochul on November 3, 2021 effective immediately (November 4, 2021).

All projects that involve construction at the shoreline and/or into Skaneateles Lake require site plan
approval and a building permit.



